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Adrienne Thompson - Fwd: Draft Ukiah Municipal Airport Land Use Compatibility Plan - Support for
City proposed modifications

From:  Julia Acker

To: James Feenan

Date: 11/19/2020 2:23 PM

Subject: Fwd: Draft Ukiah Municipal Airport Land Use Compatibility Plan - Support for City proposed
modifications

Ce: Brent Schultz; Adrienne Thompson

Please post for ALUC RE C E I V E
Juliar Acker Kroyg

Chief Planner

County of Mendocino
Planning & Building Services
860 N Bush Street

Ukiah, CA 95482

Main Line: (707) 234-6650
Fax: (707) 463-5709

ackerj@mendocinocounty.org
http://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/planning-building-services

NOV 19 2020

~1anning & Building Services

>>> John McCowen 11/19/2020 2:14 PM >>>
Mendocino County Airport Land Use Commission

RE: Support for City of Ukiah proposed modifications to the Draft Ukiah Municipal Airport Land Use
Compatibility Plan

Chair Crane and Commissioners,

I appreciate the extensive effort by all parties that have gone into preparing the Draft Plan before you
today. It is unfortunate that as we are on the brink of adoption there is not complete agreement on the
technical and legal details of how we move forward with adoption of this Draft Plan in a way that advances
the shared goals of the City, the County of Mendocino, the Commission and the community at large while
also preserving the possibility for a future runway extension. First District Supervisor Carre Brown and
myself have both reviewed today's agenda materials and fully support the City of Ukiah recommended
modifications as stated in their letter dated November 19, 2020.

We encourage you to move forward today.

Thank you.

John McCowen
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